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IsLAMIC CENTER

of Greater Cincinnati

Dear Mr. Burnside,

The Islamic Center of Greater Cincinnati would like to thank you for your recent stance
on clarifying the false accusations about hateful comments being made at Lakota East
High School.

In addition, providing a safe environment for children to express their solidarity with the
suffering abroad cultivates a spirit of support and inclusivity.

We truly appreciate this effort. Please feel free to reach out for any additional questions or
concerns.

Sincerely,

W
Henry Hane

Executive Director
Islamic Center of Greater Cincinnati



